
 

 

 

 

Meet with the NWMO in August 

Dear Delegates,   

The Nuclear Waste Management Organization (NWMO) is looking forward to speaking 

with you at AMO's annual conference in Ottawa. 

Visit our booth on the trade show floor to learn more and get an update on the upcoming 

regulatory decision-making process for the Deep Geological Repository for Canada's 

Used Nuclear Fuel Project at a proposed site in the territory of Wabigoon Lake Ojibway 

Nation, near the town of Ignace. 

We’ll also be sharing our proposed approach to site selection for the NWMO’s second 

deep geological repository, a project designed to safely contain and isolate intermediate- 

and high-level radioactive waste, and potential new sources of used nuclear fuel. 

We’ve just begun a two-year public engagement process, and we look forward to 

receiving your feedback on our discussion document. The input received from 

Indigenous Peoples and Canadians will be used to refine our approach before we 

launch the site selection process for this second repository, in 2028. 

We hope to see you at the conference.  

 

 

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/xx52vm/x9i5bjld/tu0dtqb


 

 

 

 

  
 

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any 

warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of third-party submissions. Distribution 

of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services 

mentioned. 
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